

Dear Parents/Carers,
We hope that you have a lovely Christmas break. We are excited for next half term and all the learning opportunities it will bring! 
Please note the following information for Spring 1 half term in Year 1:
Details about what the children will be learning can be found on our Curriculum Overview attached with this letter. Please try to engage in conversations about their learning at home and ask the children about what they have been learning at school.
It is important that your child is fully equipped to participate in the learning opportunities planned for them each day. Please ensure your child has their reading book and diary in school every day. Try to make sure your child is in class at 08.45 for early morning activities; the register is sent to the office at 08.50am. PE will be taught Monday and ?- please send your child to school in their kits as per our PE policy.  
Children should be reading their Read, Write Inc phonics books at home frequently (aim for 20 minutes daily) and practising the ‘red and green’ words in the front of the book. Please sign reading diaries to show engagement with this. Children receive reading raffle tickets each time they read and can win a book when the tickets are raffled in celebration assembly on a Friday. Reading Eggs and engaging with other texts also counts towards tickets so please record your child’s reading. Please also encourage counting and arithmetic within 20 at home- this will help the children to be successful in their maths lessons and support with quick recall of number facts.
Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions or queries about anything.

Many thanks for your continued support 😊

Miss Lowe (Year 1 Teacher).



